Town of Epsom, NH

Webster Park Phase 3 Reopening Guidelines — July 2021

We recognize the role the Board of Selectmen and Epsom Parks & Recreation
Department plays in the safety of our residents and we take that responsibility
seriously. We can ensure you that your safety — and the safety of every resident —
or non-resident, either as a participant in, or a spectator of, any event being held
at Webster Park —is our number one priority. We encourage all those visiting
Webster Park to review the information and follow the guidelines provided by the
NH Department of Health and Human Services concerning COVID-19.

e Webster Park is carry in / carry out. Please take any trash with you when
you leave.

e Playground equipment is not sanitized.

e Webster Park is to be used at your own risk.

e All events require a Reservation Application and Fee (see Webster Park
Reservation Policy).

These guidelines will be updated as necessary.


https://www.covid19.nh.gov/welcome
https://www.epsomnh.org/parks-recreation/pages/webster-park-reservation
https://www.epsomnh.org/parks-recreation/pages/webster-park-reservation

